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A-1'S JERRY VULGARIS ELECTED TO SBCA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
FORT PIERCE, FLA. – A-1 Global Holdings, Inc., a leading manufacturer of pre-
engineered building components, proudly announces that Jerry Vulgaris, Vice President of 
Sales, has been elected to the Structural Building Components Association (SBCA) Board 
of Directors. Vulgaris brings over 30 years of industry experience to this important 
position, highlighting his commitment to advancing the building components industry and 
reflecting A-1’s dedication to leadership and innovation in construction. 
 
“Jerry’s appointment to the SBCA Board of Directors is a testament to his exceptional 
expertise and dedication,” said Jan S. Beck, President of A-1 Global Holdings. “We are 
confident he will significantly contribute to the association’s mission and goals.” 
 
As Vice President of Sales at A-1, Jerry has been essential to the company’s growth and 
success. His strategic vision and industry understanding have helped A-1 achieve new 
heights in customer satisfaction. On the SBCA Board, Jerry will collaborate with industry 
leaders to address key issues, promote best practices, and drive sector growth. 
 
“I am honored to be elected to the SBCA Board of Directors,” said Jerry Vulgaris. “After 
more than three decades of WTCA/SBCA participation, I’m excited to rejoin the Board and 
contribute to the growth of the SBCA and the entire Component Industry.”  
 
SBCA is the national trade organization representing manufacturers of structural building 
components. Its mission is to advance members' interests by providing educational 
resources, industry advocacy, and networking opportunities. Jerry’s election aligns with 
A-1’s commitment to the industry’s overall growth and sustainability. 
 
About A-1 Global Holdings 
Founded in 1977, A–1 has over 465 employees and is a leading manufacturer of pre–
engineered wood trusses and EZWALL® Innovative Framing SolutionTM. The Company 
reorganized in December 2022 as A-1 Global Holdings, Inc., the parent company for A-1 
Industries of Florida, Inc., and A-1 Industries of Georgia, LLC. A-1 currently has 
manufacturing facilities in Fort Pierce, Fla., and Bainbridge, Ga., and multiple employment 
opportunities in both locations for candidates who share the Company's Core Values – 
Own it, Passionate, Honesty, and Respect. A-1's employees are eligible to participate in 
the Company's Employee Stock Ownership Plan. 
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